
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
March 8, 2022 (updated May 26, 2022) 
For Immediate Release - Notice of Vacancy  
 
 

Planning Commission 
 

President of the Board of Supervisors Don Horsley announced that applications are 

being accepted for appointments to the San Mateo County Planning Commission. There is 

currently one (1) vacancy in District 5 represented by Supervisor David J. Canepa. Eligible 

persons must be a resident of the district, which includes Brisbane, Daly City, Colma, 

Broadmoor Village and parts of San Bruno and South San Francisco. To see if you are 

eligible, enter your address in the map located at https://bos.smcgov.org/.  

 This five-member, district-represented Commission reviews amendments to the 

County General Plan and Zoning Regulations, considers variances, subdivisions, and 

permit applications and hears appeals from the Zoning Hearing Officer. 

Meetings may be held virtually during the COVID-19 pandemic, and thereafter in 

Board of Supervisors chambers on the 2nd and 4th Wednesdays of the month at 9:00 a.m. 

Deadline for receipt of application is Friday, July 22, 2022 at 5 p.m. The online 

application is available at the County website: https://bnc.smcgov.org/vacancies, and can 

also be obtained from Sherry Golestan, Deputy Clerk of the Board of Supervisors, 400 

County Center, Redwood City, sgolestan@smcgov.org or by calling (650) 363-4609.   

For information about this commission, contact Janneth Lujan, (650) 363-1859 or 

jlujan@smcogov.org. For information about this release contact Sherry Golestan, Deputy 

Clerk of the Board, (650) 363-4609 or sgolestan@smcgov.org.   
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